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In accordance with Clause 8 “Clarification of Bidding Documents” of Section I “Instructions to Bidders”,
the OSCE would like to provide the following clarifications to all prospective bidders:

Question 1:  Potential bidder requested OSCE to indicate the volume of vehicles OSCE is expecting to
purchase throughout the 5 year contract period.

Answer 1: The objective of this tender is to enter into Corporate Window Contract with the
Successful Bidder. The OSCE Secretariat located in Vienna and/or the OSCE
missions/institutions will be issuing the individual Purchase Orders to the contractor(s) on
an “as and when” required basis therefore it is not feasible to provide volume of the
vehicles

Question 2:  Potential bidder requested clarification if more than one model can be offered per Lot.
Answer 2: Yes the bidder is allowed to offer more than one model per lot. In that case for each model
offered under specific Lot(s) Technical Proposal Forms as per Section Ill of the

bidding document should be completed

Question 3:  The bidder requested the OSCE to clarify if the bid can be submitted in US Dollars as
well as in Euro.

Answer 3: Bid prices must be quoted in EURO.

Question 4:  The bidder requested the OSCE to clarify if the Manufacturer's Authorization form
(section 111-C) is mandatory.

Answer 4: In the case that Manufacturer's Authorization can not be received, any documents
evidencing that the bidder is authorized dealer /distributor or partner will be accepted.



